
 

The Wise Man 
People have been coming to the wise man, complaining about the same 

problems every time. One day he told them a joke and everyone roared in 

laughter. 

After a couple of minutes, he told them the same joke and only a few of them 

smiled. 

When he told the same joke for the third time no one laughed anymore. 

The wise man smiled and said: 

  

“You can’t laugh at the same joke over and over. So why are you always 

crying about the same problem?”  

 

Moral of the story:  

Worrying won’t solve your problems, it’ll just waste your time and energy. 

                                                                                (Dan Western) 

                                                                    Happy New Year, 

                                                                      Rev. Walter Coy 
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IN OUR CIRCLE OF PRAYER 

Bill Bertram, Dakota Miller, Marlene Rhueff, Elaine Panyi 

 

If you would like to be remembered in prayer or know of someone who would appreciate 

being included in this list, please contact the church office. 

 
PASTOR COY   

If you would like to meet with Pastor Coy, please make an appointment with the church 

office at 740-282-1793.  If you would like to get a hold of Pastor Coy directly, his cell 

number is 330-301-0551. Pastor Coy has office hours Mon, Wed, & Thurs.. 

 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

Council has chosen January 30 for our annual congregational meeting. Please have all 

reports in by January 16, then the annual reports will ready January 23. 

 

IN CASE OF BAD WEATHER   

In the event that the weather is bad and you are unsure if church is open please call 

Pastor Coy. His cell number is 330-301-0551.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well, we have made it through another year. We are all making New Year hopes and 

wishes. I hope starting to attend church is one of them. If you already attend church l 

hope one of your wishes is to become more dedicated in your spiritual life and more 

dedicated to your church life. We start a New Year looking ahead to all the 

possibilities. It can also be a deep cleansing breath of making it through a tough past 

year. A year where you felt darkness all around you. A new year can make you believe 

of a better way, a better year of making smarter choices. Remember there is always 

hope, always someone to take your hand and lead you out of the darkness. For that to 

happen you must be willing to step out of the darkness and into the light. Our Lord and 

Savior never leaves us, it is all of us who let go of his hand and goes their own way. 

Leaving God behind is never a better way. It may seem like it is easier to go on your 

own accord, do what you want, whenever you want to. We live in a world where 

everyone wants to get things now. In the darkness we think there are no rules it is okay 

to do what you want. Just get in line. Picked from a menu and drive through with our 

order of what makes us happy today. We may feel good with our order today but 

tomorrow, next week, next month we may look back and see that our quick order for 

happiness was not as great as we thought. Only God can make our lives great! Only 

God can turn our sorrow into peace. We stop listening to God because it isn't easy to 

follow his rules for our lives. But He knows best. He knows what the future holds. He 

knows what His plan is for each of us. It is not easy to be patient and let Him lead us. 

It's not easy to live knowing He knows what we need and it is very rarely what we 

want. If you are sad, turn to God. If you are lonely ask Jesus to be your companion. If 

you are in desperate darkness go to the light and Jesus is waiting for you. If your past 

year was wonderful, great, then don't forget to thank our Lord and Savior for all He 

has given you. Show Him your gratitude by being a better person. We can all make 

improvements. Be the best we can be! Be better tomorrow than we were today! With 

God all things are possible! With God it is easier to endure anything! With God by our 

side our New Year can be a great. All our wishes may not come true but with God by 

our side we can be forgiven and our lives can be brighter in this New Year. Start by 

asking God what l can do to be a better follower of your son Jesus Christ!  This New 

Year can be the difference for all our tomorrows. The year won't be perfect but it will 

be better with Christ by our side.  May the Love, forgiveness, and peace come into 

your lives this New Year! The difference will be the best experience you will ever 

know! 

  

Here is a little story for you to enjoy!!!! 

 
  

 

WHAT’S GOING ON AT ZION? 


